
Dear families,

Throughout each year, we pause to listen to our students, families and staff to gauge how our learning
community is travelling. This feedback is invaluable to our progress as effective school communities and is
backed by evidence-based research and best practices. 
A significant and formal way in which we engage and gather data is through MACSSIS, the Melbourne
Archdiocese Catholic Schools – School Improvement Surveys. MACSSIS is a set of surveys that have been built
specifically for Catholic schools in Melbourne by the Learning Services team at MACS.
In 2024, students, families and staff are invited to participate in MACSSIS via our secure and purpose-built
online platform. The online platform is where our school leaders will access the summary reports that visualise
the results of the student, family and staff surveys. 
The MACSSIS survey platform is operated by an independent supplier, ORIMA Research Pty Ltd. The platform
meets with the high security and privacy standards for handling student and school data. 
Students at our school will be provided with supervised sessions, where teachers are on hand to help and
answer any questions. Families and staff can complete the survey anytime over the three-week window.
Our community’s opinions are critical to understanding how our school is performing – MACSSIS is a key data
source for guiding the ongoing work to improve our school. 
All participation is invited, welcomed and 100 per cent voluntary. The surveys are not a test; they are an
inclusive way to support the work we are already doing to improve our school.

Want another reason for parents to complete the survey? There are great prizes to be won.
$30 Coles Voucher 
Glow in the dark soccer ball 

Once you have completed your survey, email Amy at amy.horan@smfootscray.catholic.edu.au to let her know
and she will add your name into the prize draw.
Hard copy survey invitations will go home with your eldest child on Monday. 

In Partnership,
Nathan
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Principal's Message

St. Monica’s acknowledges the traditional custodians of this land, the Wurunjeri
people of the Kulin Nation. We pay our respect to Aboriginal and Torres Strait

Islander cultures; and to Elders both past, present and emerging.

While not specifically a Christian holiday, Father's Day offers a
beautiful day to celebrate the dads, husbands, grandfathers, and
father figures in our own lives. Father's Day can hold many emotions
for both men and women - those who had a loving father that
passed away, those who never knew their dad, those expectantly
waiting to become a dad soon, and countless other situations
surrounding the father-child relationship. God can use this special
day to draw us closer to Himself - the one true Father who remains
faithful and full of unconditional love. 





 



 



 



 



Join us at the Footscray Art Centre for an incredible circus performance by talented students of
SMF. Witness amazing juggling, balancing acts, and delightful routines, all crafted with creativity
and fun. These inclusive circus classes will inspire these young performers, and soon they will be

ready to showcase their newfound skills. Don’t miss this spectacular event that promises to
entertain and inspire audiences of all ages!
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An invitation from the
Parent Engagement Group

(PEG)



You can support St Monica’s by:
volunteering on the day

donating water/soft drinks

popping in for a decilious 
sausage on the day

More info to come in Term 3  








